
You are receiving this newsletter because you are listed in the City of Rohnert Park's Emergency
e-Contact Database. The City respects your time and will only send important or time-sensitive
information. If you have any questions about the items in this or any other Business Recovery
Update, please call the Recovery Section at 707-588-2290 or email recover@rpcity.org. Please
also visit the City's Business Resources website, currently under redesign and update.

Paycheck Protection Program Update

sba.gov/ppp
treasury.gov/cares

Today we want to remind our readers that the U.S. Small Business Administration reopened
the PPP loan portal for first and second draw applications on Friday, January 15th. The portal
fully opened on Tuesday, January 19th, to all participating PPP lenders to submit first and
second draw applications to SBA. Learn more at the following websites:

Workplace Exposure and Outbreak

Notice to your employees and the employer of subcontracted workers that they may have
been exposed to COVID-19. 
Information about benefits and options.
A disinfection and safety plan. 

Upon identifying a COVID-19 case in the workplace, you need to provide the following
information:

Click here for information and details on workplace exposure and outbreak.
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https://www.sba.gov/funding-programs/loans/coronavirus-relief-options/paycheck-protection-program
https://home.treasury.gov/policy-issues/cares
http://sonomaedb.org/Business-Assistance/Coronavirus/Workplace-Exposure/

